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Dear Parents,  

 

Yr6 Residential 
 

I have just welcomed back our Year 6 from their residential at 
Manor Adventures. First impressions are exhausted children 
and staff but very proud of all their efforts and achievements 
over the 3 days. Thank you so much to Mrs Nicholson, Mrs 
Rowett, Mrs Tomlinson, Mr Savari, Mr Townsend, Mr 
Tredwell and Mrs Tomlin for the organisation. It takes an 
above and beyond attitude of our staff to commit to these 
days- so a genuine BIG thank you on behalf of the Year 6.  
 
 

Please see the letter from today about launching our School 

Christmas Reading Challenge and Workshop on 1s t 

December 2016 at 3.15pm. This is in line with our school 

priorities around improving reading and provide 

opportunities for children to experience different texts and 

books.  The more children read the easier the new 

curriculum will become. It will also be a fun night!  With a 

special raffle.  

Have a great weekend! 

 
 

Mrs H Paget-Wall Collins 
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Contact Us 

 
01295 709583 
 

 
01295 269979 
 

  
@HanwellFields  
 

 
admin@hanwellfields.org 
 

www.hanwellfieldscommunityschool.org 
 

  
Bridges Childcare 01295 269931 
Ladybirds – 01295 709583 
 
 

 

HanwellSports@hanwellfields.org 

 

Attendance:   

Whole School – 96% 

Best Year Group – Year 6 – 98% 

Best Class – Yr 6CT – 99.5%    

Nbr 100% -  328   Nbr Lates – 22 

‘Word of the Week’ – 

Dumbfounded  
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Dates to Remember 

Quiz Night 
Well done to the year6/5 for making the quiz night such a great success the amount the children raised for 

Katherine House was £72. Thank you to all that attended and especially the winning team Marcos, Olivia, Eva 

and Mikey. 

 

School Christmas Fayre 10th December 12pm-2pm  
 

Tables are booking well for the Christmas Fayre, but if you would like a table to sell your crafts please forward 

your details to the email address below. 

If you have any donations we can use for prizes please drop off at the reception.  

Donations  

If anyone has any glass jars or cardboard tubes please can they be dropped off in your child's classroom or 

reception, many thanks.   

If you are able to bake a cake for our Christmas Fayre all donations will be greatly received. If anyone has any 

tombola gifts that they would like to donate please can you leave at school reception 

Wear your Christmas jumper to school day 16th December  

Children and staff can wear their Christmas jumpers to school for a £1 donation. All proceeds will go to 'Save 

the children' 

Thank you for sponsoring the children for the sponsored silence.  As a school we raised a massive  

£1287.55. Thank you so much this will be donated to 'Children in Need' 

Save the Horton campaign raised £338.  Well done Hanwell Fields. 

 
For further information please email Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org 

 

 
Rebecca Lister 

 
Aspirations Lead/ Higher Level Teaching Assistant 

Hanwell Fields Community School 
Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org 
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For Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bridges Christmas Break holiday forms are now available to be collected. 
Please hand these back into Bridges or reception as soon as possible please. 
  
For this holiday period we will be trialling a new payment scheme where there 
will be no set packages and payment for all holiday care will based on an 
hourly rate.  The hourly charge is £3.50. There will be a charge for a hot dinner 

of £2.00 although if your child will be attending for a full day or at least 6 hours in the afternoon, then a 
hot dinner will be supplied free of charge. 
  
Bridges will be open between Monday 19th to Friday 23rd December and 3rd January 2017 (Inset Day). 
Below is a list of some of the exciting things that we will be doing. 
 

Monday - Morning swim at Sibford school 
Tuesday - Christmas shopping in Banbury town centre 

Wednesday - Forest school-wear something green 
Thursday - Christmas arts and crafts 

Friday - Christmas jumper and pyjama party 
  
So why not grab an application form from the school office or from Bridges and let your children come 
join us this Christmas break! 
  
Bridges are also asking for donations of any unwanted games console, interactive games and board 
games. We are looking for group and educational games that the children enjoy playing with their friends.  
 
Thank you in advance for any donations made. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Steve Nutt 
Bridges Manager   

Second Hand School Uniform  
Uniform will be sold on Monday, Wednesday and Friday Mornings in the key stage 1 
canopy at 8:30am - 8:45am.  Uniform prices range from 50p - £2.00 
Second hand uniform donations 
We really appreciate second hand uniform donations. Please donate uniform to the office. All 
donations should be in good condition, clean with the name label blacked out. 
Thank you 
 

Hanwell Fields Rendition of Elf  

Dates for the Christmas Production are December 14th and December 15th @ 7:00pm (doors open from 

6.30pm). Tickets will be on sale from week beginning 28th November 2016. 



 

NEWSLETTER 

          25th November 2016 

 

Our Values:     Ambition     Determination         Respect      Enthusiasm             Creativity              Confidence  
 

  

Hanwell Lunch Menu 
 

 


